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DiPiero, Patricia

From: Clayton, Betsy
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 8:16 AM
To: Clayton, Betsy
Cc: Clayton, Betsy
Subject: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Lee County Utilities’ annual water quality report now available

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact: Betsy Clayton, A.P.R.

Communications Director
Lee County Government

(239) 826-4606 
bclayton@leegov.com

or 
Patty DiPiero

Lee County Utilities
(239) 533-8534

dipierpm@leegov.com
  

 
  
Lee County Utilities’ annual water quality report now available 
 
 
Fort Myers, FL, June 21, 2016 — Lee County Utilities’ customers received water that met or exceeded all federal and 
state requirements last year, according to a recent report that has been placed online. The 2015 Water Quality Report can 
be found at www.leewaterquality.com. 
  
The report, which also includes information such as source water assessments and service areas, is required annually by 
the Environmental Protection Agency. To save ratepayers money, the annual water-quality report can be placed online 
instead of direct-mailing customers, according to federal regulations.  
  
A printed copy can be obtained by contacting LCU Customer Service at 239-533-8845. 
  

### 
  
 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are 
public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send 
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. 


